
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 Thursday, February 6 2025 
 

“Spice Up Your Lunch” meal tickets ($12) are for sale in front of the main office today! 
 

Art Club 
• Art Club is meeting today at lunch in room 175. All are welcome.  

 
Badminton 

• Anyone who is interested in trying out for the Badminton team should come to a mandatory, quick meeting today at 
the beginning of lunch in Gym A/B. Please see Mr. Shelswell or Mrs. Hoard if you have any questions. 

 
Grad Sweaters 

• Grad sweaters ordered through the school are ready for pick up at the Phys. Ed. Office at lunch. See Mrs. Hoard.  
 
Guidance 

• To all Grade 11 SHSM students. A reminder that signed application forms are due by the end of day Friday, 
February 7, if you wish to remain enrolled in your SHSM.  

 
Math 

• Attention Math Enthusiasts! The University of Waterloo math contests for grades 9, 10 and 11 students will be 
written on Wednesday, February 26 during period 2 in the cafeteria. If you are interested in writing the math 
contest, please speak to your math teacher or Mr. Baxter before the weekend! 

 
Music 

• The Unplugged Project will rehearse today at lunch in the music room. Jazz band will also rehearse today after 
school. Please be in your seats and ready to begin at 2:15 pm sharp. Audition signups for Café Talent Night 
(February 13) are now on the music room windows.   

 
School Spirit 

• The highly anticipated Olympic week is back! Start recruiting your team and get a signup sheet outside of the office 
at lunch Monday to Thursday. Sign up sheets need to be handed in by Thursday and the Olympics will start next 
week. Please see Mr. Brownridge if you have any questions. 

• Valentine Candygrams are here! Each $2 Candygram comes with your choice of a wee frog, cow or duck! Sales 
start today at lunch outside of the office. Get yours while supplies last! 

 
Soccer 

• Any girls Grades 9-12 interested in playing soccer this year, please attend a meeting today at the beginning of 
lunch in Gym A/B.  

 
Student Trustee 

• Attention PPHS Students!  This week, you can have your voice heard in Stage 2 of the DDSB Student Trustee 
Board-wide elections for the 2025/26 school year. You have until Friday February 7, 2025, at 8 pm to vote. Cast 
your vote using the information found in your grade level google classroom under – Classwork-Student Trustee-
PPHS Elections Voting Information. 

 
Ultimate Frisbee 

• There will be an information meeting tomorrow (February 7) at the start of lunch in room 175. There will be both 
junior and senior co-ed teams this year. If you are interested, please attend this meeting.  


